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Vienna, 22 May 2014 

 
On the occasion of World Environment Day (5 June), 

 
the United Nations Information Service (UNIS) Vienna,  

the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) Vienna-Interim Secretariat of the Carpathian 
Convention (ISCC), this human world (THW) Film Festival and Topkino, 

invite you 
to the Ciné-ONU Vienna screening of the documentary 

 

“Chasing Ice” 

(by Jeff Orlowski, USA 2012, 75 min, English) 

followed by a Q&A session with invited guests, free entry. 
 

 (Please note: there is no reserved seating - admission is on first come first served basis)  

 
 

Date / Time: 2 June 2014, 6.30pm 
Location: Topkino, Rahlgasse 1, 1060 Vienna 

 
____________________________________________________ 

In the spring of 2005, acclaimed environmental photographer James Balog headed to the Arctic on a 
tricky assignment for National Geographic: to capture images to help tell the story of the Earth’s changing 
climate. Even with a scientific upbringing, Balog had been a sceptic about climate change. But that first 
trip north opened his eyes to the biggest story in human history and sparked a challenge within him that 
would put his career and his very well-being at risk.  
Chasing Ice is the story of one man’s mission to change the tide of history by gathering undeniable 
evidence of our changing planet. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
“Ciné-ONU Vienna” is part of a Europe-wide initiative of regular film screenings of UN related topics 
followed by podium discussions with invited guests who were part of the film making process or are 
experts in the topic covered by the film. The United Nations Information Service (UNIS) Vienna is 
honoured to have “Ciné-ONU Vienna” partner with this human world (THW) film festival and Topkino 
for the regular film screenings in Vienna. For more information: 
www.unis.unvienna.org/unis/events/cine-onu-vienna.html 

 
If you would like to receive the invitations for Ciné-ONU Vienna film screenings per email, please write to 

unis@unvienna.org.  
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